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OECD Leads the Way on Standard Software Guidance for Tax Administration
Delegates from tax authorities of OECD member countries, The Business Application Software Developers Association (BASDA), accounting bodies, and other interested  organisations recently held a meeting in Paris to discuss progress and issues concerning plans to develop a set of standard software and practical guidance to simplify tax compliance and audit requirements worldwide. The meeting, which was part of a series of discussions to develop international software standards and guidance, took a significant step forward in the development of a global standard for software, known as ‘The Standard Audit File’.

In today's increasingly electronic world, there are many issues that arise for business and for national tax authorities in dealing with electronic business accounting systems and the need to facilitate access to those systems to verify compliance with tax laws. A standard method of electronic access to these systems offers a practical and cost-effective solution to the problem. A major objective of this initiative is to reduce the compliance burden on small to medium sized businesses (SMB). These businesses face significant compliance costs when their “off-the-shelf” accounting or business systems are not able to readily provide the necessary supporting information to tax officials during the conduct of an audit.

The outcome of the work underway should create a win‑win situation for all parties involved. A standard audit file linked to or built into business accounting software, will be subject to all the usual confidentiality provisions, making it possible to readily extract data from business accounting systems for tax authorities and other Government agencies with an interest in similar information. It will enable businesses to more easily comply with the requirements of tax and public auditors and reduce significantly their compliance costs. Tax auditors will be able to accomplish their mandate in less time, with no need to deploy experienced EDP auditors for extracting data – and require less time at business premises. All sizes of businesses will be able to use the standard audit file but the biggest gain is for the small and medium size enterprises, who currently find compliance more onerous than larger businesses.


In addition to the software standard, related software guidance will be designed to help users and auditors obtain reliable and consistent data from the system, once the initial variables (e.g. from invoices, opening balance, etc.,) have been entered. It will also deal with the problems of access to archives once a new software version has been installed on the business' system, while former data must remain accessible.

There will be the need to adopt the standard to take account at a local level of different legislation and audit requirements from country to country.

As part of the ongoing consultation process for development of the ‘Standard Audit File’ and the related guidance, two open fora will be organised in the first half of 2004: one will be in Europe and one in Northern America.







Editors notes:  
The OECD groups 30 member countries sharing a commitment to democratic government and the market economy. With active relationships with some 70 other countries, NGOs and civil society, the OECD is committed to giving all interested parties a voice in its standard setting work. Best known for its publications and its statistics, its work covers economic and social issues from macroeconomics, to trade, education, development and science and innovation.
BASDA is the international software standards body, based in the UK, representing 250 of the world's leading developers and suppliers of business application software.  BASDA has developed standards and accreditations for handling business to business and business to Government eCommerce, euro compliance and VAT handling. It provides an information service and runs seminars and workshops for the benefit of its members and business.

The Accountants Organisations are represented by ‑‑‑‑‑‑‑‑‑‑‑‑‑‑‑‑‑‑‑‑‑

The Tax Authorities are represented by ------------------------

Contacts:
Richard Highfield, Centre for Tax Policy & Administration, OECD, Paris.

Tel: (33 1) 45 24 95 91 (richard.highfield@oecd.org)

Dennis Keeling, Chief Executive, BASDA, UK.

+44 (0)1494 677699, (dkeeling@basda.org)

Wendy Haylock, Communications Director, BASDA, UK. 

+44 (0)1628 520276, (whaylock@basda.org)

Ine Lejeune, Partner, Leader EMEA VAT Network, PricewaterhouseCoopers Tax Consultants, Belgium.

phone:  +32 (0)9 268 8300 E-Mail:  ine.lejeune@pwc.be











�Do the representatives of  the various Tax Authorities want to have their details included? – or would they prefer to have the OECD be their contact?








